
 
Dear John Muir Parents, 
 
Each school year the Parent Teacher Club hosts several events for John Muir students.  We are in need 
of parents who are able to help out with these events.  Please take some time to consider helping with 
each of the events listed below.  Write your name and contact information on the bottom of this paper 
and return it to school with your child.  Your time is valuable to us!  Every time you volunteer at your 
child’s school, you are making a difference in not only your child’s life, but many others as well.  
 
Thank you in advance for help John Muir Elementary be world class! 
 
~John Muir Parent Teacher Club 
 
________________________________________________________________ 
John Muir PTC Volunteers Needed! 
 
I can help with… 
 
______Sock Hop Dance (Oct. 14 from 6:00-7:30pm) 

_____Registration (5:30pm-6:30pm) 
_____Concessions (circle one:  5:30-6:30pm or 6:30-7:30pm) 

                          _____Clean Up (7:15pm-?) 
 
_____Winter Bake Sale (Dec. 9 from 12:30pm-?) 
 
_____Hawaiian Luau Dance (Mar. 10 from 6:00-7:30pm) 
                         _____Registration (5:30pm-6:30pm) 
                        _____Concessions (circle one:  5:30-6:30pm or 6:30-7:30pm) 
                        _____Clean Up (7:15pm-?) 
 
_____Teacher Appreciation Week (May 1-5) 
 
_______________________ __________________________________ 
Name Phone  
 

_________________________________________ 
Email 

 
  


